February 12, 1973 Mr. Charles Bendheim 10 Columbus Circle New York, N.Y. 10019 Dear Charlie; I am sorry that it took us so-long to remit the \$1,000 for the Mikvah, but I am pleased finally to be able to send you that amount enclosed, on behalf of The Jewish Center. As I explained to you, we preferred to raise the money by voluntary assessment added to our dues bill. Since our bills go out on January 2, it was not possible to send the check until today. All good luck to you, Cordially, RABBI NORMAN LAMM NL:cw Enc.